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November 30, 2018 

 
 
Subject: Public Information Meeting for Sanitary Sewer Service Area Amendment 

 
 

A public information meeting for the proposed Sanitary Sewer Service Area Amendment is 

scheduled for January 9th at 6-7:30pm in Nuernberg Hall at City Hall.  A number of parcels were 

exempted from City Sewer Tax District charges in 2018, and are eligible to become exempt from any 

future sewer charges via removal from the Sanitary Sewer Service Area, based on a recently 

approved resolution.  The next step is outreach with property owners to confirm preferences to 

continue the exemption from charges by removal of parcels out from the City’s Sewer Tax District 

and Sanitary Sewer Service Area, or to determine if preferences are to remain in the utility service 

area and incur future charges.    

 

At the meeting, the implications of requesting to remain in the City Sewer Tax District will be 

discussed and that includes incurring future sewer charges.  The outcome of parcels being removed 

out from the City of Mequon Sewer Tax District and Sanitary Sewer Service Area is also planned for 

discussion to explain that removal from the SSA results in not being allowed to connect to the public 

system.  

 

For more information on the Sewer Utility Tax Exemption and the proposed Sanitary Sewer Service 

Area Amendment please visit the City’s Utilities web page at https://www.ci.mequon.wi.us/utilities  
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